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Many thanks to our friends at St. Susanna for renovating one of the
rooms at the new Family Promise of Warren County Campus. The
dedication was on November 19th with pizza and fellowship.

This room will bring much joy to a family in the crisis of homelessness!

Many thanks to Mary Jo Burns and her team!




